
The position of Secretary of the 
Swaledale Sheepbreeder’s Association 
is to become vacant on the retirement 
of the present Secretary in mid 2020.

The Association wishes to appoint a successor to this 
position from June 2019 to work with the present 
Secretary for the following year.  Hours/days of work and 
remuneration to be agreed.

Applicants should have a sound knowledge of the sheep 
industry and have the necessary attributes to help 
actively promote the breed.

For further information and job description please 
contact the S.S.B.A. on 01833 650516 or email 
jstephenson@swaledale-sheep.com or write to S.S.B.A., 
Barnley View, Town Head, Eggleston, Barnard Castle, 
Co. Durham DL12 0DE.

Written applications, to include C.V. and names of two 
referees, to close December 31st 2018 with interviews to 
take place mid-January 2019 


